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too can play a role in supporting our mission, 

the chance to meet with me personally for 

an open discussion. I truly believe that no 

matter the size or type of giving, it all gives 

life to the women and children we serve. 

Again, thank you and FSLR&TP is truly 

blessed by the amount of support we have 

and will continue to receive. Glory to God! 

Dr. Tracy Gibson , LGSW  

Sexual 

Assault 

Awareness 

Month 

2019 marks the 

18th anniversary 

of Sexual Assault Awareness Month.  

Join us in advocating for policies that will 

extend penalties for sexual assault and 

funding that will generate more 

programs to assist survivors. If you 

would like to become more involved in 

the fight visit www.nsvrc.org to learn 

more!   #TheySaidNo  #EndSexualAssault 

Safe House Donation Request   
 

As always Martha’s House is working 
hard to serve women and children 

victimized by either human trafficking, 
prostitution or domestic violence.  

We are currently requesting donations 
of the following items: 

Monetary, Study Bibles, Tissue, 
Gardening Material, Paper Towels, 

and Feminine Hygiene Products 

 
 
 
 

Special Note 
This month FSLR&TP would like to 
especially focus on preparing our 

garden located at our residential care 
home. If you would like to help or 

contribute, please contact our admin 
office for more information.   
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Martha’s House Update 
Martha’s House is proud to announce that one of our lovely residents as been  
accepted to attend Calhoun Community College and begins classes at the end of 
May. Attending college has been a life long dream for her and we are very excited 
to play a small role in helping making this experience a reality.  

Executive Director’s Note 

Greetings Everyone! The past month 

has been filled with great excitement, 

joy, trials and transitions. We have 

seen improvement in both our 

traditional counseling and residential 

clients, for which we are forever 

grateful to our Lord and Savior. I want 

to personally thank everyone that has believed in our 

mission and in those we serve. Thank each of you for your 

support, your love and prayers. As we move forward I 

want to offer those that have been wondering how they 

FSLR&TP’s Spotlight      FSLR&TP’s 2019 Women’s Conference 
Join us this September for our 2019 Women’s 
Conference TRANSFORMED “Her Name 
Became Warrior”. Conference speakers include: 
Prophetess Sherry Wilson, For His Glory 
Worship Center; Minister Ariel Foster, 
Restoration Church - Madison; Pastor LaTonya 
Cain, Bethel Community Fellowship; Apostle 
Sheniqua Mitchel, SWV3 Ministries. Your $25 
conference registration donation will provide 
support to our restorative residential home for 
women escaping human trafficking, prostitution 
and the adult entertainment industry. This 
conference is sure to be inspiring, encouraging 
and powerful. We will also feature break-out 
workshops on Saturday and if you are 
interested in vending, please contact our 
administrative office at: 
info@freshstart-hsv.org 


